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Name of Advisory Board: Funeral Services                        

In Attendance: Dr. Greg McLeod, Dr Phil Nicotera, Dr Gary Graham, Kevin Davis, Gary Brown, Jay Rhodes and Bob Simpson 

 

 
Recommendation for 2010-11 

 
SPC Response 

(If we didn’t act on 
recommendations, give reason 
why not.) 

 
Crematory for the program to use in the new cremation 
class 
 

 
Not funded 

 
 

 
. 
 
 

  

 
 

Minutes for 6/7/11 
 

1. Update of program 

a. National Board Examination pass rates (handout) 

b. Certificate in Funeral Arts started in May and 5 students accepted  

c. New Students for 2011   

2. Changes in program policies 

a. Admissions requirements to include all support classes and FSE 1000 and FSE 2061with a C or better grade earned 

b. How many chances to be successful in a FSE class (3 recommend) 

c. How long to accept a class for graduation (5 yrs) 

3. Associated in Applied Science will not be offered by the College starting 2011-12  academic year 

4. Hosting an embalming seminar in August to also include a jobs fair for current students. 

5. Fall advisory committee meeting to be held in October at the Epi Center 
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